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At the most recent Bowls Executive meeting, Malcolme Brown showed the group an example of one of our 

scoreboards that had been powder coated. They are at a cost of $550 plus GST. The Executive were very 

happy with the end result and voted in favour of having 16 scoreboards completed. Malcolme suggested 

that members might be prepared to donate sponsorship of $500 towards the upgrade of the scoreboards. 

The Executive Committee had four members who immediately offered their support with this sponsorship. 

Any other Club member who is happy to offer their sponsorship to this cause can pay their money into the 

Bowling Club account, details of which are provided below: 

Emu Point Bowling Club BSB 633000 Account: 167 877 620 

 

Visitors to the Club dominated Scroungers this week with Max Campbell having the top score of 77 points 

and Barry Butler 71 points. Colin Anning was second with his 75 points. 

On Thursday, Phil Wegner led his team of Des Forbes and Glen Macaulay to the solid winning score of  

6 + 19. Runners-up were Ken Luff, Max Campbell and Brendan Abrahams on 6 + 12 and third were David 

Kempin, Leo Tuffley and Bob Hicks on 4 + 13. 

 

In Men’s Pennants, 2nd Division White created somewhat of a shock result with a terrific close fought win 

over the highly rated Mt Barker Golf Red team. They won 5/62 to 1/61. 1st Division Red 5.5/81 had a 

massive win over Mid Beach Gold 0.5/38, 1st Division Purple 0/31 lost to Denmark 6/73 and 3rd Division 

Blue 1/51 lost to Albany White 5/71. 

 

Coming events: 

Tues/Wed 20-21 February – Allen Poor Men’s Pairs, co-sponsored by Swan Brewery & Men’s Country Health 

Thurs 22 February – Mid Beach Ladies’ Gala Day 

Sat 24 February – Ladies’ Pennants Wind-Up at Mt Barker Golf 

Sun 25 February – Cranbrook Elders/Clarke Agencies Men’s Split Fours 

Wed/Thurs 28-29 February – Ladies’ Championship Singles 

Fri 1 Mar – Fri 8 Mar – Men’s Country Week  

Sat/Sun 2-3 Mar – Denmark Mixed Fours/Split Pairs 

      

 

 

The new Club jackets have finally arrived. We are 

sorry that it has taken so long but the frequent 

production delays were beyond our control. If you 

have put your name down for a jacket, please pay 

$100 to either Carol Cockerell or Allen Poor. 

When sample jackets were provided to give 

members a better idea of what size to order, they 

were unable to provide a Men’s XL jacket. A 

considerable number of men ordered a 2XL jacket. 

They might like to try on a XL jacket as well as a 2XL 

to see which is the better fit. I ordered a few extra 

XL jackets for this reason. 
 

 


